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16th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2024 

We are celebrating World Book day in school on 

Thursday 7th  March. World book day is celebrated 

worldwide and was started by the UNESC0 as a 

special day to celebrate reading. On World Book 

Day Every child will take home a voucher entitling 

them to a free book – with lots to choose from!   

Children are invited to come into school dressed 

as their favorite book character or author! 

If they have a copy of the book to bring in too, or 

find in the school library that would be lovely too!  

We plan to visit Newton Abbot Library in the 

morning, where each key stage will have the opportunity to have a story read to them, take 

part in a creative activity, have a tour of the library and hear all about the Secret Book 

Quest.  

If you child does not wish to dress up, please come in wearing their school uniform. As we 

are walking to the library, please be mindful of costumes and their suitability for the 

children to walk in and also able to get their coats on.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr O’Sullivan  

Head of Academy.  

 

 


